
Nursery Newsletter 

Summer Term 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back to Nursery; we do hope you had a restful and 

enjoyable Easter break.  We are very happy to welcome five new 

children to the Nursery this term. They are settling in and making friends. 

Our topic for the Summer Term is ‘Come Outside’ we will be learning 

about what is going on in the garden and beyond. During the first half 

term, we will be looking at all the tiny creatures that share our garden – 

the children are loving all the snails! We will also be looking at what 

plants and flowers are growing around us.      

These are some of the books we will be reading:  

 

 

 

 

 

Our RE Topics for the Summer Term are New Life and Our Church Family. We will be inviting our Priest 

Fr Uduak to come and see the children and we will also have the opportunity to visit our Parish 

Church.  

Towards the end of the Summer Term, we will be making more visits to the main school in order to help 

our older children prepare for transition to Primary School.  We also hope to visit Beckenham Place 

Park for our Summer Picnic and will want you all to come and join us as we will need lots of help.  We 

will give you the date for this as soon as possible.   

Here are a few photos from the term so far 

 

Reminders   

No jewellery may be worn in the Nursery. Please no shoe laces - children are unable to manage these.  

The weather is getting warmer now.  Please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately with their 

shoulders covered and that they have their water bottle. 

Remember to look out for important messages and diary dates. Information is sent home with children 

and also displayed in the lobby.   

You can also find information on our school website: www.staugustines.lewisham.sch.uk  Each week 

you will receive a Newsletter from the main school by email with lots of information about news, events 

and achievements.   

Please remember our Nursery Fund.  It is a voluntary contribution of just 50p per week and it 

helps us provide extra resources, snacks and ingredients for cooking. The Nursery Fund box is 

in the lobby.  

 

If you have any concerns or questions, you can speak to us briefly after the session or you can make 

an appointment for a longer chat.  

Mrs Caballero  Mrs Young 

Teacher  EYFS Practitioner 

http://www.staugustines.lewisham.sch.uk/

